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Year 1 have 

enjoyed Forest 

Sessions linked to 

their learning 

about castles and 

the middle ages.  

They have had a go 

at grinding a 

variety of grains to 

make flour; baking 

bread in a dutch 

oven on the 

campfire and 

making their own 

fresh butter to 

have with it; 

weaving willow to 

make a wattle and 

daub wall and 

trying on some 

Norman armour. 

Reception children have been busy gardening.  

We have planted out the broad bean and carrot 

plants we sowed before Easter and mounded up 

the potatoes plants that were starting to poke 

through.  Reception also made pizza wraps to cook 

on the campfire.  They were yummy! 

Gardening for everyone: 

The vegetable beds will now be taken care of by 

one class at a time so that everyone in the school 

will have a go at some gardening over the summer 

term.  Reception and KS1 will look after the beds 

in the pond area and KS2 will look after the beds 

on the KS2 playground. 


